
Police Licensing Office and Complaints
Against Police Reporting Centre resume
normal services from today

     In view of the first phase of the relaxation of social distancing
measures announced by the Government, the Police Licensing Office and the
Complaints Against Police Reporting Centre resume normal services starting
from today (April 21).

     Please visit the following webpages for the details of the latest
arrangements at the respective offices:

     Police Licensing Office:
     https://www.police.gov.hk/ppp_en/11_useful_info/licences

     Complaints Against Police Office:
     https://www.police.gov.hk/ppp_en/11_useful_info/cap.html
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